
Next Year’s classes
What we’ve been up to

in June

Our first Art Exhibition 

This month has certainly been
a busy one. We’ve had
residentials, trips and visitors
to school galore! Keep
reading to find out more…

It was great to see so many
parents at our first ever Art
Exhibition. Thank you for
joining us!

We will be informing you of
your child’s class for next year
this week. Pupils will spend the
day with their new teacher
Monday 7  July.th
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NOTICES

Minor changes to our
 Term Dates 

In order to secure some
important staff training we
have made a slight change to
the autumn term dates. 

Pupils will now return on Tue
2nd September.

Monday 3rd November is
now a training day.

Should this cause you any
difficulty, please get in touch!

Mr Walker and 
Mrs Dawson 

At the end of term, Mr Walker
and Mrs Dawson will be
leaving our school. We hope
they have an amazing ast few
weeks with us.



Nursery Trip to Sutton on Sea - Wednesday 2  July (details

to be sent out on Parent Hub, consent and payment on Abor)

nd

Year 6 PGL Residential Trip to Caythorpe - Wednesday

2  July - Friday 4  July nd th

Transition Day - Monday 7  July (details to follow)th

Year 5 Residential Trip to Forest Moor School, Harrogate
- Monday 21  July - Tuesday 22  July (details to be sent out

on Parent Hub, consent and payment on Abor) 

st nd

Last day of the School Year - Thursday 24  July th

Sports Day - Friday 11  July th

Y3 Sleepover - Friday 11  July th

Horncastle’s Got Talent - Thursday 17  July th

Year 6 Leavers Assembly - Thursday 24  July (more

information to follow)

th

School Disco - TBC 

Year 6 Leavers Party - TBC

MORE DATES FOR 
YOUR DIARY 

#EXPERIENCESFORALL



WHAT WE’VE BEEN
UP TO IN JUNE...

Good vibes at
lunch!

Our first ever 
Art Exhibition!

Reception have
enjoyed spending
lots of time in
Forest School!

Year 4 Residential
Swap to Leeds!



See what we’re up to by
following us on Twitter!

@HorncastlePri

FOLLOW US ON
TWITTER 


